
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:

Anthony Walsh, John Foster, James Bryan, Teresa Cassettari, Michael Glavin, Sheila Williams,

 Michael Prahm, Victor Howson, Maurice Cosgrave, Sydney Bendle, John Stancombe, Margaret Todd, Thomas Gillybrand, George Townsend, Mary Curtis, Fr John Columb, Laurence kehoe, 

Carmelo Sapiano, William Griffin, Richard O’Reilly, Bridgit Waters, Veronica Bishop, 

George Marrey, Joan Howe, Johannah Buckley and Rose Wybrow, 

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu, Fr John Duckett, 
Joanne Fitzsimmons, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan, Margaret Harvey, Eileen Heneghan,
 Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, Hannah Jermain, Benjamin Joseph, Paula Lam,
 Mrs D Langan, Patricia Medlin, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Fr Martin Nott,
 Brendan O’Connor, Chioma Onwumere, Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr Eamonn Power, Anthony Rotimi, 
Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, 

Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 

GDPR

Following the recent introduction of new regulations regarding the privacy of personal data, Fr Tom would like to confirm to parishioners that all personal information collected in the parish is only ever used for the specific purpose it was collected for. We are currently reviewing our administrative procedures and practices to ensure that all such information is held securely. If you have any concerns, please contact the parish office.
Stewards of the Gospel: The future of our parish

On 20th June the open meeting for parishioners outlined the way forward in laying the foundations for closer collaboration with neighbouring parishes as proposed in the Diocesan document, ‘Working Together to Evangelise Our Diocese.’ This involves a more formalised structure representing the main strands of our parish organisations in the form of a Parish Pastoral Forum (PPF) consisting of twelve members who will meet four times a year. Whilst nine positions will be appointed from representatives of these groups, we are inviting nominations for three positions under the heading of ‘Parishioner Representative’. We are especially keen that the PPF is representative of the cultural and ethnic mix of our parishioners and therefore encourage nominations from such persons. Please find a Nomination Form on the notice board in the church porch, which gives details of the process and timescale. The full constitution of the PPF is displayed on the notice board and on the parish website and gives more details of the structure of the group and the expectations of its members. The first meeting of the PPF will be on 12th September, following which minutes of the meeting will be posted on the notice board and website. In addition to the PPF, there will be plenty more opportunities for further parishioner participation in the life of the parish and its groups. In conclusion, the formation of the PPF is the first important step in renewing and revitalising our parish community in all its aspects and we are hopeful it will be the catalyst to this end. Watch this space, the notice board and website for further details from September 

Remember Hiroshima

Monday 6th August at 7pm here at St Edward’s. Speaker is Bruce Kent and full details are on the poster. The poster has a photo of a 10 year old boy carrying his brother on his back. He is taking his brother to be cremated. The photo was taken after the bombings of Hiroshima and Nagasaki. Pope Francis wanted the photo distributed and on the back he wrote “The Fruits of War” and signed his name. 

Urgent Help Needed Our Parish is in desperate need of volunteers to help with the weekly counting and banking. If you can spare one hour on a Monday or Tuesday and are interested in joining a team, please speak to Fr Tom or contact the parish office.  

Parish Building and Maintenance Fund Next weekend after all Masses we will have our monthly collection for the Building and Maintenance Fund. Thank you.

Parish Shop Helpers Please collect your new rota for July-December from the Correspondence Rack. Thank you.

The Campion School wish to appoint a Learning Support Assistant. Details can be found at www.thecampionschool.org.uk Closing date 3rd August. 

St Peter's School Summer Fayre: our Summer Fayre took place on 30 June and we would like to thank all the parishioners who attended the event and generously donated their time and money to make the Fayre a huge success. Thanks also for the wonderful plants that were again donated this year, they were very popular as always.  We are delighted to announce that the Fayre raised over £10,000.  If you would like to give us any feedback or ideas for the Fayre next year please email Claire Clist at stpeterssft@gmail.com.  Thank you once again for your support.  The Summer Fayre committee.

Calais Light Ever felt you’d like to help the destitute migrants in Calais but not known where to start?  We run regular weekend car convoys from Brentwood Cathedral to chop veg & sort Refugee donations at the amazing Help Refugees UK Warehouse in Calais.    Please think about this & volunteer with us.  If you can’t, please donate with compassion at www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/calaislight.  Next Trip 28th-30th Sept.  Sign up to volunteer on our Facebook page 'Calais Light', email us at calaislight@yahoo.com or check out the Brentwood Cathedral Website

Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society is inviting supporters from all over the diocese to come and take part in the Barleylands Fun Walk on Sunday 2nd September 2018.  This is a great fun, family event with a choice of walks.  This community event starts with a BBQ at 12.00 and with walks due to start at 1pm & finish around 2pm. For a sponsorship form and more information, please go to www.bccs.org.uk or contact Alison on arg.cardoness@googlemail.com.  

Charity of Roger Reede Applications are now open until 17th August for accommodation in Church Lane Romford. See poster for details

Family Ceili Night at The Campion School, Saturday 6th October from 7.30pm. To order tickets or find our more visit the school website or email chair@campionpa.org.uk 

Sacred Heart of Mary Girls’ School require two part time midday assistants for September 2018. Visit www.sacredheartofmary.net for details. Closing date 10th August.

Cleaner If you need help with cleaning please contact Kristine Bluma on 07414998762. Experienced and hard working. References if needed.
This Week’s Mass Intentions
Saturday 21st       

6.30pm 
Patrick Roberts RIP  
Sunday 22nd    
       
9.30am
The People of the Parish 


11.30am      Helena, Daniel & Michael Toye RIP (Toye)  
Monday 23rd                
12noon
Dec’d Members of Murphy Family (Foundation)    



5.00pm
Reception into Church
Tuesday 24th        
 
11.00am 
Funeral Mass – Patrick Raftery RIP
Wednesday 25th 


12.15pm
Maud Hale (Foundation)  
Thursday 26th 
       
8.30am
Service of the Word/Holy Communion
Friday 27th           

12noon
Holy Souls (HSB) 
Saturday 28th      

6.30pm 
John & Bridget Herbert RIP (Herbert)   
Sunday 29th    
       
9.30am
Holy Souls (HSB) 


11.30am      The People of the Parish 
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s during the Sacrament of Reconciliation from 11am - 12noon.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between 11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.

What’s On?
Mon 23rd  
Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre
Tues 24th     
St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 25th   
Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre
Thurs 26th  

Fri 27th         

Sun 29th       
Legion of Mary 
after 11.30am Mass
Upper Room

Baptisms
1.00pm
Church
Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekend: 23rd /24th  June  

Envelopes: £420.80      Cash: £356.83      Standing Orders to 5th May £1717.52 

             Travelling Chalice                                                                            Collectors Rota
Please return the Chalice BEFORE           

 the next person is scheduled to collect it             
6.30pm                     9.30am                       11.30am    

21st/22nd July   Kim Doneghan 6.30pm                   Gordon & Dermot   John Omokore & David    Tony & Antonella

28th /29th July                                                             Michael & Anne       John Sizer &                       Andy & Christian

4th /5th August                                                             Tom & Ian                Vicky & Julie                         Maureen & Tony 
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We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

Sixteenth Sunday of the Year (B) 
29th July 2018 
The disciples have been sent out 'two by two' by Jesus in order to preach repentance and to heal the sick. After some time they return. While the evangelist normally refers to the followers of Jesus as 'disciples', those who are in the process of learning, as they return from their missions he calls them 'apostles', those sent out. Jesus is concerned for their well-being and invites them to go with him to a lonely place in order to find peace and rest. It seems that the popularity of Jesus has influenced the mission of the disciples and that they too were in great demand. Their plan for some time of peace and quiet is frustrated. A crowd has already gathered at their destination. Mark speaks constantly in the early chapters of the gospel of the crowds who are eager for the words and works of Jesus. This passage comes just before the multiplication of the loaves and fishes to feed the five thousand. Before giving them food to eat Jesus teaches them 'at some length'. We see anticipated in this chapter the two ways in which Jesus continues to feed us: by Word and Sacrament. All this is motivated by his compassion for the crowd who are 'like sheep without a shepherd'. The image of the shepherd who cares for the real needs of the sheep is often used in Scripture for those who have responsibility to care for people. The prophet Jeremiah speaks of the shepherds, in this case the rulers, who let the flock be destroyed and scattered, and looks forward to the coming of true shepherds. The psalm speaks of the Lord as the perfect shepherd who sees to the needs of his people, and the reading from Ephesians speaks of Christ as 'the peace between us', who reconciles Jew and Gentile. 
